
 
To whom it may concern, 
 
I believe redistricting should be nonpartisan in Oregon. Democrats already hold a huge advantage in 
population. So please allow redistricting to be nonpartisan. Districts should clearly represent the people 
who live in them.  
 
Thanks, 
 
Scott Young  
9190 Wallace Rd NW  
Salem OR 97304-9768  
(503) 362-8815  
District 12 
 


